
 

 

August 24, 2021 

 
Arriving on Campus Safely 

 

Dear Students,  

As we approach the Fall 2021 semester, we want to remind you of important details that are in place 
to protect the health and safety of our community.  

Vaccination Policy 

• Per CUNY policy, all students registering for a fully in-person or hybrid class for the 2021 
Fall Term must be fully vaccinated to attend in-person classes unless you have been granted 
an exception or medical exemption. 

o Vaccine verification can be completed on CUNYfirst; see instructions. 
o Requests for exceptions or medical exemptions must be submitted via CUNYfirst. 

• Students accessing LaGuardia facilities for reasons other than to attend an on-campus class 
session (such as visiting an office) will be required to be vaccinated or to show proof of a 
negative COVID-19 test taken no more than 7 days prior to the visit. 

• Review important details and FAQ related to the CUNY Vaccination Policy.  

Visiting LaGuardia 

Offices at LaGuardia are re-opening for in-person services, and will continue to offer virtual support 
as well. Please see our Campus Services webpage for details and take note of the following: 

• Masks are required inside all CUNY campuses and office buildings (see policy). 
• Students with an active Vax Pass on the Everbridge app may utilize the “Vax Pass” 

entrances. 
• Students presenting other proof of vaccination or a negative COVID-19 test must use the 

“Non-Vax Pass” entrances. 
• All individuals must comply with directional and distancing signage on campus. 

Additional information on coming to campus can be found at https://www.laguardia.edu/campus-
safety/students.   

We look forward to welcoming you back safely. 
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